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Tigard Breakfast Rotary Club                           February 15, 2011 

Past Presidents Month 
This Week—Past President Curt Langer opened our 
meeting with a prayer and Past President Ed Wegner 
who drove up from the coast to join us gave a Rotary 
Moment on his feelings about Tigard Breakfast Ro-
tary Club and how he misses his association with his 
Rotary friends here in Tigard.   
Announcements included:   
 Rotary Networking Opportunity, The Benson Ho-

tel, Portland, Wednesday, February 16th at 5pm.   
Sergeant At Arms—Curt Langer took over as SAA today and was able to cajole and  
embarrass members and guests alike to contribute.   
 
This Weeks Program 
Christy Scattarella, Executive Director and founder of I Can The Shadow Project 
spoke this morning on her organization developed to help close the achievement 
gap for students with complex learning challenges. Just as wheelchair ramps foster 
independence for persons with physical disabilities, The Shadow Project helps 
make learning accessible for boys and girls whose ‘invisible’ disabilities include 
dyslexia, ADHD, autism and communications disorders. They serve 27 Portland-
area schools, providing life-changing classroom enrichment that helps struggling 
students reach goals and turn “I can’t” into “I can!” 
 
The Shadow Project partners with special education teachers to help close the 
achievement gap for students with complex learning challenges.  They envision a 
day when all youngsters with disabilities recognize themselves as capable and cou-
rageous, and when no more children give up on school because they feel they 
can’t learn.  The Shadow Project provides life-changing enrichment special educa-
tion teachers use right in their classrooms that helps struggling students grades K-

8 reach goals and discover the joy of learning.  

Marble Mania:   The pot grew this 
morning to $372.00.  Members sat 
up and took notice when Mindy 
Wegner….Past President Ed 
Wegner’s daughter’s number was 
drawn.  Mindy reached into the bag 
and ‘lo and behold she was the win-
ner of our largest Marble Mania yet.  
Mindy was so impressed with this 
mornings I Can The Shadow Project 
that she asked that club make out 
the check to our speakers organization.  Pictured here on the left is Mindy 
presenting the check to Christy Scattarella.  Thank you Mindy, your generos-
ity sets a good example  

February Meetings  
Set Up—Greeter,  

Rotary Moment or 
Prayer, 4-way test 

and pledge—Team 3 

Conroy, Hansen A, 
Latham, McReynolds, 

Nordgren, Papas, Smith 
 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

 
PETS—Feb. 18-20 
District Assembly 

Newberg—Mar. 12 
2011 Dist. 5100  

Annual Conference 
Seaside 

Apr. 29—May 1 

        
Past President 

Month 
TBRC honors all club past  

presidents this month and 
thank them for their service. 

 

PDG Harris Hansen, 1993-94 
Bob Baker, 1994-95 
Al Smith, 1995-96 

Armin Kosten, 1996-97 
Vince Johnson, 1997-98 
Mark Mahan, 1998-99 

PDG Dick Elixman, 1999-2000 
Dale Sloat, 2000-01 

Jane Turner, 2001-02 
Ed Wegner, 2002-03 
Pam Brown, 2003-04 
Curt Langer, 2004-05 

Mike Hatfield, 2005-06 
Kelly Rossi, 2007-08 
Joe Mann, 2008-09 

Ted Magnuson, 2009-10 

Visitors & Guests: Past President Ed 

Wegner and daughter Mindy; Diane Pur-

key and daughter Amy; Karen Coles; Mark 

Tipperreiter and visiting Rotarian Gloria 

Jones Morrhurst—Beaverton RC. 

   
 

Share your passion for Rotary! REFER A MEMBER! 

Scheduled Speakers 
Past Presidents Month 

Feb. 22—Ted Magnuson & Al Smith—Speaker:  
                 Craig Dirksen— Mayor, Tigard 
Mar. 01—Henry Sakamoto—WWII Internment Camp 
Mar. 08—TBA 
Mar. 15—101 Yrs of Boy Scouts—Todd McDonald 

Curt Langer seated and Ed Wagner 


